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January 25, 2011 
 
 
 
 

The Honorable Gary Hayzlett, Chairperson 
House Committee on Transportation 
Statehouse, Room 274-W 
Topeka, Kansas  66612 
 
Dear Representative Hayzlett: 
 
 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2033 by House Committee on Transportation 
 
 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2033 is 
respectfully submitted to your committee. 
 
 HB 2033 would require owners of “fleet motor vehicles” to pay applicable registration 
fees annually.  The bill would require owners of fleet motor vehicles which are not exempt from 
personal property taxes to provide evidence of property valuation and tax assessment upon 
registration. 
 
 The Department of Revenue indicates that HB 2033 would have no fiscal effect on 
revenues or expenditures and any costs associated with this bill would be negligible and could be 
absorbed within existing resources. 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 
 Director of the Budget 
 
cc: Steve Neske, Revenue 


